Town of Belmont Preliminary Rink Design Committee (PRDC)

Members:

Mark Haley; Chair Dante Muzzioli; Vice-Chair Meghan Moriarty; Secretary Tom Caputo Frank French Stephen Sala William Shea

9 March 2022

To: Select Board

From: PRDC; Mark Haley; Chair

Subject: PRDC Recommendation for Designer Services

Rink and Locker Rooms for Harris Field

The PRDC appointed by the Select Board on 13 December, advertised for Designer Services in accordance with State regulations. The PRDC received 3 responses, reviewed those responses, and interviewed all three firms. Interviews were held on the 28 February and 2 March and a selection by unanimous vote on 3 March by the Committee was to recommend to the Select Board that the firm "The Galante Architectural Studio" be contracted for Designer Services for the Rink and Locker Rooms for Harris Field. We have requested a Price Proposal from The Galante Architectural Studio, and if deemed acceptable will submit their Contract to the Select Board for execution.

Three firms responded to RFQ and (experience with Town):
BH+A (Architect for the Pool)
Galante Architectural Studio (Architect for Police and DPW building)
SLAM (No previous Belmont Experience)